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SWIMMING POOL FACILITY 

Dear Parents,                                                                   

Child Education Society, the apex body of Bal Bharati Schools, strongly believes in promotion 

of games & sports which are crucial components of holistic education. Swimming is a winning 

combination as it promises multiple benefits. It is not only a great recreational activity but also 

relaxes our mind, apart from being a great exercise for our body. It builds endurance and 

muscle strength and maintains cardiovascular fitness. It also teaches children to persevere 

through challenges and multitask shaping them into responsible citizens. 

Reiterating the importance of swimming as a sport, Bal Bharati Public School, Rohini is happy 

to announce that the swimming pool in the school premises is now ready for use. The 

swimming pool has been upgraded with vibrant and colourful outer shower area, state -of -

the-art changing rooms & shower rooms and the reception.  

We would commence the swimming classes very soon. Meanwhile, we request you speed up 

your preparedness by procuring / arranging the swimming costume, goggles and head wear for 

your child.  

We thank you for bearing with us in our endeavor to provide the best of facilities to our 

students both in curricular and co-curricular areas. Your cooperation and support is highly 

appreciated.  

 

Geeta Gangwani 

Principal  

 

 

 


